
 
 

Good evening Voyagers, 

This is Justine Carter, principal of the Virtual Academy @ Randolph, with a few 
announcements for next week.   

This week is A week for our elementary students, which means our 
Kindergarteners, 2nd graders, 4th and 5th graders will have PE and our 1st and 
3rd graders will have recess during their PE block.     

We want to thank everyone for their active participation in Virtual 
Bootcamp.  Every student’s day is loaded in his/her Google Calendar.  Students 
will enter live lessons through their Google Calendars as well as access their 
daily schedule.  Another scheduling feature we added to our day to help our 
students stay organized is a morning meeting.  Morning meeting begins at 7:55 
AM for all students. Please make sure you arrive to your morning meeting 
promptly to review your Google Calendar, daily schedule, and other important 
announcements for the day.     

Students-please remember that it is important to attend live lessons daily in order 
to be counted present and receive your daily instruction.  Please remember to 
attend your live lessons on time to avoid disrupting the virtual learning 
environment.   

Middle Schoolers-we have added “lunch bunch” to your Google Calendars on 
Fridays, per your request, to be able to eat lunch together. Students can access 
lunch bunch through their Google Calendar and they will be able to eat and 
socialize with their friends, virtually.  We have also added a mandatory study hall 
to take place during Small Groups.  If you are assigned to mandatory Study Hall, 
this is your opportunity to work through your missing assignments with the 
teacher and get caught up before the grading period ends.  Parents, please help 
us by making sure your students are attending their assigned small groups 
daily.   

Parents-please mark your calendars for Friday, October 29th for School 
Pictures.  We will send out more information in the upcoming weeks.  This is also 
a teacher workday; therefore, there will be no school for students.  

We hope everyone had a restful weekend and we look forward to seeing you 
virtually tomorrow.   

Have a great evening!     


